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17th November 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
At this time of year there can be pressure to buy your child’s teacher a gift. We would like to 
take the opportunity to say while we are always grateful by parent’s kind generosity, we 
would like to reduce your stress a little and ask that you don’t buy teacher’s gifts this year. 
We thoroughly enjoy teaching your children and our job is a pleasure to do. If your child 
would like to give their teacher something then a hand made card would be warmly 
welcomed.  
 
Instead, we would like to once again make a donation to two local charities, Featherstone 
Foodbank and Featherstone Uniform bank. The foodbank is always in need of produce and 
will be grateful for any donation we send. Featherstone Uniform bank are once again doing 
their secret Santa gift appeal and include a treat with their gifts to children.  
 
With this in mind, if you are able to help, we would like to donate Christmas confectionary.  
to both charities This could be a selection box, box/bag/bar of chocolate, or a tube of 
sweets. Our collection will begin on Monday 21st November and end on Tuesday 13th 
December.  
 
We hope this is something you will support us with. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P Barnett 
Headteacher 
 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
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